
Iowa Chapter of the American Fisheries Society EXCOM Meeting 
August 10, 2010 

ISU Lakeside Lab - Spirit Lake, IA 
 

Members attending were President Andy Fowler, President Elect Chad Dolan, Past President Bryan Hayes, 
Secretary/Treasurer Kim Hawkins, and Dr. Joe Morris – ISU. 
 
Election: 

 Chad Dolan is the new President Elect.  Andy Otting will be the Secretary/treasurer. 
 
Finance Report:  

1. Continuing Education Plant I.D.: ISU is covering breaks and room rental.  We should make some 
money from registration.  

2. Gambling permit taxes have not been paid – internet site has not been up and running yet 
3. Big Creek rewards – lots going out 

 
Grant Requests:   
 

1. ISU subunit -$350 – asking for more b/c of cost for fish pictures 
2. Joe Morris will look into it and get back to us 
3. We need to send out a reminder about grant applications (newsletter) 

 
New Business: 
 

1. 2011 AFS Meeting:  
a. Different group possibilities: 

i. Everyone is tired of same meeting 2 years in row – maybe include wildlife but also 
find a smaller group to join  

1. CCB’s? 
ii. Remind ISU subunit to start looking for raffle items. 

 
2. Jeff Kopaska’s request – get AFS involved in the $25 fee  

a. Don’t agree that is an AFS issue 
b. Suggestion: send a letter of support to commission for across the board fee 
c. Talk to Joe L. – does there need to be AFS support? 
 

VOTE:  tabled until next meeting 
 

Joe Morris would like to be included in the next meeting in September. 
 

 
 

 
Kim motioned to adjourn. Chad seconded. Passed unanimous. 

 
 
 
 

 
 


